American Society for
Personnel Administration asp
P.O. Box 4122 Managing Human Resources
Falls Church, VA 22044-0122

Mr. Jeffrey Davidson
3709 S. George Mason Drive, #315E
Falls Church, VA 22041

Dear Jeff:

The Northern Virginia Chapter of the American Society for Personnel
Administration was so pleased to have you speak at our October
meeting. Thank you for taking the time to share your expertise on
career marketing.

You did an excellent job of highlighting and summarizing the concepts
and actions which individuals can use to successfully promote their
careers. I’‘m sure that many individuals were able to rapidly put some
of your ideas to use.

Again, thank you for Jjoining us and giving such an excellent
presentation.

Sincerely,
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éayle E. Abbott
Vice President - Programs



